
Dear Members 

 

I am glad to inform you'll that Mrs Ritu Chhabria, Trustee Mukul Madhav 

Foundation, has donated 10nos Oxygen Concentrators [10 Ltrs] to the hospital. 

 

This equipment will be utilised to help the patients who are in home care and 

in need of Oxygen support and will also be used in the hospital wards wherever 

if required. 

 

Mrs Chhabria has always readily come forward to whole heartedly support our 

hospital in times of need. On behalf of my team and on my own behalf I whole 

heartedly thank Mrs Ritu Chhabria for her support extended to us.     .  

 

We pray the almighty God to keep showering his choicest blessings on her and 

her family members. 

 

The equipment has already been delivered to us and is ready for use. 

 

In case any patient recovering at home requires an oxygen concentrator please 

do advice them to contact our Hospital for assistance and support. We shall be 

glad to help them. 

 

Yours in service 

 

Aashish Amarlall 

President 

P D Hinduja Sindhi Hospital 


